Lisa Haxes-Tazlor

From: Lisa Hayes-Taylor

Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 5:11 PM

To: Lisa Hayes-Taylor

Subject: FW: Thank you for registering for 2021 ISRD Summer Institute for ESE Administrators

From: Alice Schmitges <schmitgesa@nefec.ccsend.com> On Behalf Of Alice Schmitges
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 11:58 AM

To: Lisa Hayes-Taylor <Lisa.Hayes-Taylor@KeysSchoals.com>

Subject: Thank you for registering for 2021 ISRD Summer Institute for ESE Administrators

2021 ISRD Summer Institute for ESE
Administrators

You are invited to attend the ISRD Summer Institute for ESE Administrators. Opportunities to
collaborate and discuss hot topics will be facilitated by Alice Schmitges and Bambi Lockman. We
will also review ISRD data, needs, and events 2021/22 calendar.

Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 1:30 PM EDT
to-
Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 12:00 PM EDT

Hyatt Regency Coconut Pointe Resort & Spa
5001 Coconut Road
Bonita Springs, FL 34134

Thank you again for registering for our the 2021 ISRD Summer Institute for ESE Administrators!

This email is confirmation of your successful registration. If any of the information displayed below
is incorrect, please contact us as soon as possible.

Personal Information

First Name: Lisa

Last Name: Taylor

Email Address; lisa.taylor@keysschools.com
District, Charter, or Lab School: Plantation Key School

Job Title: Principal

Suggested agenda items and/or topics  social emotional learning closing the gaps
to be addressed:

Contact

Alice Schmitges

Institute for Small and Rural Districts
386-329-3894

schmitgesa@nefec.org




